South Creek PTO Membership Form 2017/2018
$5.00 per family (only 1 form needed per household)

We invite you to join the PTO, which is an important way for you to be connected to the school, its staff, and upcoming events.  Your annual membership helps to support the PTO in its mission to promote the close relationship between home and school.  Please join today!
PTO meetings are the first Tuesday of every month in the 

South Creek Media Center – please consider attending!
Parent or Guardian Name(s):__________________________________________
Email address: _____________________________________________________

Phone number:  ____________________________________________________

Student name: _____________________________ Teacher: ________________

Student name: _____________________________ Teacher: ________________
Student name: _____________________________ Teacher: ________________
 Cash _____    Check (Payable to “South Creek PTO”) _____
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